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This Draft Zero of the new National Strategic Plan for HIV and AIDS, STIs and TB has been drafted based on inputs 
from a variety of sectors and provinces. It is important to note that several government departments and SANAC 
sectors are still in an internal consultation phase, and have yet to make their initial inputs.

All stakeholders in SANAC and beyond are encouraged to contribute to this NSP by providing specific feedback, 
comment, and suggestions. This can be sent to the SANAC Secretariat via an email address that has been established 
for this purpose, namely NewNSPComments@gmail.com.

Comments and inputs (including suggested text) must be submitted by 7 September 2011.

Click here to download the document and lend your voice to an inclusive NSP.
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